
JESSE H. JONES 

C HAIRMAN OF THE BOARD 

lIB GONSTR[JCTION FINAl~CE iC([lil-lPORATIO~ 
VVASIJ[[NGTON 

May 1, 1959 

Dear .Amon: 

I hope you will soon be all right 

and that we may meet in Texa s the latter part of 

May or early in June to conclude the Will Rogers 

Memorial Commission University of Texas matter. 

Best wishes, 

Honorable Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Sincerely yours, 


